
26th

29th

30th

31st

1st

2nd

5th

6th

12th-
16th

13th

19th-
23rd

- Book Week Parade

- Magic Millions Choir 
Rehearsal

- Fathers Day Stall
- Footsteps
- Rm 6/7 - BCCC Visit

- Fathers Day Stall

- Fathers Day Stall
- SAPSASA Athletics at 
Burra
- Sporting Schools 
Basketball - Rm 6,7, 
B1, B3

- Student Free Day

- School Closure

- Book Play
- Footsteps

- Book Fair

- Footsteps
- Finance Mtg
- Gov Council Mtg

- Illawanga Camp

Will be held Week 8 at 
2:20pm. (Please note, no 
Week 6 assemly due to 
Student Free Day)

SEPTEMBER

AUGUST Assemblies for Term 3

Balaklava Primary School newsletter

PO BOX 108    Wallace St,  Balaklava SA  5461   Phone: (08) 88621660     

Term 3 Week 5 ~ 25th August 2022

  Fax:  (08) 88621009  e-mail: dl.0477_info@schools.sa.edu.au

Important Dates

Wk Hosting
Class

Presenting Classes

8 Rm 20 Rm 6, Rm 2, Rm 20

10 TBC Rm 8, Ber 1

Assembly Timetable

2022 Winning Team - Congratulations Preston! - 4th year in a row. The shield was presented by former student, now current teacher, Miss Alex Wehr to House Leaders, Mason, tahlia, Alexa and Aliyse (Absent Brock)



From the 
Principal 

SSO Week 
We would be completely lost without 
our hard working and dedicated School 
Support Staff. We are so very fortunate 
to have a great group of staff working 
alongside our teaching staff, students 
and families. This week we acknowledge 
the outstanding work that they do on 
a day to day basis. If you see the SSO’s 
around, please remember to say thanks. 

Survey closes 28th August

Sports Day - Thankyou
Thankyou to the Sports day Committee, 
Staff, Parents, BBQ Cooks, Lunch Makers, 
Cupcake bakers, PCC/Fundraising, 
Parent helpers, Community members 
and everyone else who pitched in to 
help at Sports Day last Tuesday. We 
greatly appreciate your support and 
acknowledge that these events don’t 
happen without the involment of 
volunteers. We strongly encourage all 
families to put their hand up when asked 
to help as the more people who are willing 
to support the less time people need to 
spend volunteering. Unfortunately when 
we have few volunteers, shifts are longer 

and those people often miss 
out on seeing their own children 
participate. 2

Father’s Day Stall
Father’s Day Stall to be held on Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursay of Week 6, 30th 
and 31st of August and 1st September. 
The flyer is on page 14 - 15.

The parent survey is a great opportunity 
for BPS to gain valuable insights regarding 
your childs’ learning. Parents were sent 
an invite directly from the Department 
on Monday 1st August. We strongly 
encourage all families to complete the 
survey. If you would like more information 
about the survey you can find it at    	
www.education.sa.gov.au/parentsurvey.

For those families who didn’t receive 
an email from the Department, 
please use the link below. https://
educationsa.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/
form/SV_8oi3YL6pkNAPlf8?Q_DL=SGDn
RB3uV3AP4Bx_8oi3YL6pkNAPlf8_CGC_
V0tmpwujyGOWDzy&Q_CHL=email 

If you don’t already, please consider 
putting your hand up to help out next 
time we call for volunteers. Every little bit 
helps and many hands make light work.

Thank you to the parents and supporters 
who came to cheer the students 
on. Having support always helps the 
students to try that little bit harder and 
often results in a personal best. Most 
importantly well done to the students 
for your sportsmanship, encouragement 
and participation. You should all be very 
proud of your efforts. 



Sports Day & 
Basketball Volunteers

Special thanks to Jenny, Melissa, Amy 
and Nikki for their collation, ordering and 
organising.

Thanks to the parents below for their 
goods and assistance on the day.

•	 Alicia Trench
•	 Olivia Ritchie
•	 Jayme Cook
•	 Amy May
•	 Megan Pengilly
•	 Stacey Cooper
•	 Trent Smith
•	 Nick May
•	 Charlie May
•	 Ali Tiller
•	 Melissa Smith
•	 Kirstyn Rundle
•	 Keli McDonald
•	 Lee Bailey
•	 Nikki McCracken
•	 Kirsty Ingram
•	 Katie Urwin
•	 Elly Rankin
•	 Marty Brice
•	 Tash Pope
•	 Cherie Wilmer
•	 Lee-anne McCracken

•	 Rachel Christmas
•	 Helen Petch
•	 Shannon Petch
•	 Kym Merchant
•	 Symonn Hutton
•	 Melissa Moulds
•	 Bridget Guthberg
•	 Jess Holzberger
•	 Erica Shepherd
•	 Lauren March
•	 Jess Medley
•	 Nikki Greenshields
•	 Janet Shepherd
•	 Andrew Jettner
•	 Ryan Post
•	 Carly Friedrichs
•	 Heidi Zerk
•	 Dustin Guthberg
•	 Kelvin Tiller
•	 Karl Holzberger
•	 Holly Hannaford

Parent list:

Also a special thankyou to the Lions Club 
for the loan of their BBQ. Especially Kevin 
Bubner, Adrian Shepherd and Peter 
Chegwyn. Thankyou to any one else who 
helped out on these days!

Premier’s Reading Challenge
The Challenge finishes on Friday 9th Sept 
which is the end of Week 7. This means 
there is only 2 weeks to go. 

All students who complete the challenge 
will receive either a certificate or a medal 
in Term 4 and will be invited to the school 
special celebration.

Please check with your child on their 
progress and if in doubt contact the class 
teacher or myself and we will be able 
to tell you if they have completed the 
challenge. 

We are hoping that students who have 
not completed the challenge can get 
stuck into their reading in the next 
two weeks. 	 - Cherie 53



The Children’s Book Council of Australia 
will be celebrating Bookweek 2022 from 
the 20th-26th of August. The theme for 
this year is ‘Dreaming with eyes open.’ At 
BPS we will be celebrating with a dress-up 
walk down to the triangle. The students 
are encouraged to dress up as a book 
character or book title. We will be stopping 
in the triangle for a short activity before 
returning to school.

All students will meet on the school 
basketball court at 9:30am for the taking 
of a whole school photograph and then 
we will all walk down Wallace Street and 
return by walking down Scotland Street, 
past the Kindy. We would love to see lots 
of people down the street so we can show 
off our costumes and celebrate our love of 
reading. 

The theme of our Scholastic Book Fair is 
Paws for Books

It’s a fun reading event that brings the books 
kids want to read right into our school. 
It’s a wonderful selection of engaging and 
affordable books for every reading level. 
Please make plans to visit our Book Fair and 
be involved in shaping your child’s reading 

habits.

Date:  Week 8 Term 3

Mon 12th Sept – Fri 16th Sept

Before School and After School

Tuesday 14th, the students during the day will 
be able to preview the Book Fair and fill in 

their wish list to take home.

We look forward to seeing you and your family 
at our Book Fair!  Remember, all purchases 

benefit our school.

Due to current Covid restrictions we will be 
limiting the number of people inside the Book 
Fair at any one time, so please be prepared 
to wait outside. More information about Covid 
Restrictions will be shared closer to the event.

Book Week

Fair

4

Book

TOMORROW
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SPORTS DAY 2022
Preston

623

Dalkey
584

Brightwood
537

Cameron
460

6

1st

4th

3rd

2nd

On Sports Day all the 2010 girls and boys went with Dee, Mrs M and Ms Garrard to do 200m. Then after 
that we did Long Jump then Shotput. After recess we had High Jump followed by Discus. We then had 
Tug of War which was very fun! We also had Kick to Kick and Skittles. Once lunch time was over it was 
sprints and relays, presentations were at the end of the day and overall Preston won. - Ameila

I would just like to say thank you to everyone who helped set up, pack up, run 
the scorer’s tent, make lunches and whoever helped our teachers take the age 
groups for Sports Day. We really couldn’t have done it without you, we really 
appreciate your help. I really enjoyed Sports Day because it had lots of helpers 
to get it done.  - Logan



SPORTS DAY RECORDS
800m - 8 yr Boys

Zac Seiboth - 3:22.56 minutes
Previous Record: Bodie Seiboth - 3:37.00 minutes

800m - 8 yr Girls
Coby Greenshields - 3:58.13 minutes

Previous Record: Willow Friedrichs - 4:15.71 minutes
100m - 8 yr Girls

Coby Greenshields - 17.76 minutes
Previous Record: Alexa Arthur - 23.92 minutes

200m - 8 yr Girls
Coby Greenshields - 38.84 minutes

Previous Record: Alexa Arthur - 42.44 minutes
High Jump - 8 yr Girls

Coby Greenshields - 1 metre
Previous Record: Caitlin McLean - 0.87 metres

Discus - 8 yr Girls
Kendall Medley - 9.19 metres

Previous Record: Jasmine Oliver - 8.55 metres
Shot Put - 8 yr Boys

Zac Seiboth - 4.75 metres
Previous Record: Mason Zerk - 4.55 metres

Long Jump - 8 yr Girls
Charlise Elsworthy - 2.4 metres

Previous Record: Alexa Arthur - 2.10 metres

Special thanks to Nicole Oliver for taking photos on Sports Day
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Happy

Megan Arthur
Office and Student 

Support

Deidre Daniel
Student Support

Ken Dalton
Student Support

Kevyna Gardner
Grounds

Marlene Cott
Student Support

Michele Davey
Office Support

Alicia Davey
Newsletter Editor

Sally Hahesy
Student Support

Geoff Gardner
Grounds

Teagan Carman
Student Support

Bec Houston
Student Support



Happy
SSO      	  

Week!

Sheralyn Bond
Student Support

Diane Gregor
Administrator

Angela Battle
Student Support

Shelley Litzow
Student Support

Michael Mazzone
ICT Support

Denis Gathercole
Student Support

Sammi Mclean
Student Support

Dot Tiller
Student Support

Stacey Thompson
Student Support

Dianne Fitzgerald
Student Support



Maroon Team Report

On the 11/8/2022 we played 
SAPSASA Basketball at the 
Balaklava Town Courts. Our team 
was Theryn, Ned, Lynk, Marshall, 
Kayden and Dylan. We played 
seven games, won 2, tied 1 and 
lost the rest. SAPSASA went from 
nine forty to one forty and we got 
back to school by two thirty after 
packing up.  We played well as a 
team and got some great shots 
in.  
A big thank you to Lachlan 
for coaching us and Josh for 
umpiring.  

- By Theryn, Hugo, Ned, Marshall, 
Dylan, Kayden and Lynk

Balaklava Green Report

On Thursday the 11th of August we went to the 
Balaklava Town Courts to play SAPSASA Basketball. We 
didn’t win any games but we tried hard. We played 5 
teams, St. Joes, Horizon, two Burra teams and Blyth.  It 
was really fun. You had to use all your energy. A big 
thank you to Kasey for coaching and to all those who 
umpired our games.
- By Imogen, Alexa, Lexie, Halle, Amber and Grace

Balaklava White Report

On Thursday August 11th, we participated in 
SAPSASA Basketball at the Balaklava Town Courts. 
It was very fun and hard to win. Unfortunately we 
lost the first game against Balaklava Green. We 
then lost 5 times until game 6, where we won our 
last game. We had lots of fun and enjoyed the 
day.

A big thank you to Riley for coaching us and 
Georgia for umpiring.  

- By Ryan, Archer, Mason, Lachy, Hudson and 
Oscar

10

SAPSASA Basketball



Balaklava Gold Report

Our first game was against Horizon and 
we won. Our second game we played 
Riverton/Saddleworth, which we came 
out with another win. Our third game was 
against St Joe’s Pink and we won against 
them. Our fourth game was against 
Owen/Watervale and yet another win. 

Heading into the semi-final we played 
Blyth/Snowtown/Spalding and we also 
won that game. We made it into the 
Grand Final we played St Joe’s Green 
they were a very hard team and we 
ended up losing by 6 points. Our team 
displayed excellent team work and we all 
played very well. 
Thanks to Chelsea for coaching us and 
Dylan for umpiring.

- By Issy, Ruby, Tahlia, Maya, Aliyse, 
Alexa and Brianna 

Balaklava Green Report

Balaklava Green had a really great day 
at Sapsasa Basketball. We were named 
in Pool A which had 5 teams. (15 teams 
across all 3 boys pools).

We had a win in our first game against 
Balaklava White. We drew our second 
game against Clare B. We lost our 3rd 
game against St Joseph’s White.
We won our 4th game against Spalding/ 
Manura/Auburn.

This resulted in us finishing 2nd in Pool A. 
We then had a semi final play off, against 
St Joseph’s Blue who finished 1st in Pool B 
(1st in Pool B v 2nd in Pool A). This initially 
was a draw and then in a nail bitter in 
overtime we won by 1 goal which put us 
in a 3 way Grand Final. In the GF, Owen, 
Balaklava Green and Balaklava Gold 

played off. Owen won against both Balaklava teams to be the overall champions. Balaklava 
Green and Gold then played off for 2nd place and had a draw in a high scoring 4 points vs 4 
points. Haha! We think we were the youngest team. It was an awesome day and all the boys put 
in 1,000%.  
A big thank you to Nikki for coaching and Brooke for umpiring.  

- By Elliot, Bodie, Curtis, Chase, Riley and Mason
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SAPSASA Soccer

12

Balaklava Gold Report

On the 11th of August Jacob S, Max N, Zeke H, Henry 
E, Matthew I and Henry R played basketball with 
Elly (coach) and Macauley (umpiring).  We played 
about 7 games of basketball with 8-minute halves. 
First, we played the Horizon team and lost by 5 
points. We won the rest of the games up to the finals. 
We then had a break. After that break we played 
against Balaklava Green and tied because we were 
tired and went into overtime and won by a goal. In 
the final we played against Owen and lost by one 
point.
Over all it was an incredibly fun day, and we are 
lucky enough to be able to play in Kadina on Friday 
of week 5. 
By Henry, Henry, Matthew, Max, Zeke and Jacob. 

For SAPSASA Soccer in Week 4 Term 3, we had to play 3 matches of Soccer. For three days from 
Wednesday to Friday, each match went for 40 minutes.
We had a boys team and a girls team, our team name was Mid North all of the other teams that 
the girls versed were Gawler, Pirie, and North Eastern, Mid-South East, Yorke Peninsula, Murray 
Mallee and the Murray Lands. The boys were Hills, Northern, Northern Yorke Peninsula, Upper 
South East, Mid-South-East, Murray Lands, North Eastern, Southern Yorke Peninsula and the Murray 
Mallee.  

On the first day for the girls started at 10:30am, second game was at 12:30pm and our last game 
was at 1:30pm. On the second day the girls started at 9:30am, second game was at 11:30am and 
our last was at 1:30pm. On the last day the girls started at 9:00am, second games was at 11:00am 
and our last was at 1:00pm.

On the first day we won 2 out of 3 games, but the first game against Gawler didn’t count. The 
second game we won and we lost our last game. It rained so we got wet and it made playing 
more difficult. Then on our last day we won 2 out of 3 again because we lost to Gawler again.
Our first day the scores were 2-7 for our first game which we lost, the next was 2-7 and we won this 
game. Then our final game of the day it was 2-8 and we won.

Our second day the scores were 4-2 we won, the second game was 4-8 and we won again and 
our last game was 0-5 and we lost.

On our last day the scores were 0-2 we lost. 6-1 we won, then our last game we won 2-1.
The girl’s team won 6 out of 8 so we came third out of the whole competition.

- Shania 



Boys Soccer Report

On the 17th to the 19th of August Henry R, Matthew, and Henry E participated in the SAPSASA 
Soccer State Carnival. We played nine games over 3 days, each game being 40 minutes long. 
We had an hour break between each game. We had 3 games each day.
 
On our first day we won a game, tied a game, and lost a game. Which was a good day. We then 
had a team bonding session.

The next day we won a game and 
lost 2 games. Which was still a good 
day for us as we played the top 2 
teams. 

On the last day we won 2 games 
and lost a game. Overall, we won 
4 games, lost 4 and tied 1. We had 
a really good time, and our coach 
Daniel said it was the best effort from 
any of his teams. 

By Henry, Henry, and Matthew.

House Team Netball Compeition:
The weather was good to finish the House 
Team Netball Compeition off. 

Preliminary Final:
Dalkey vs Brightwood
It was a great start to the game with some 
good passes through the court. Dalkey 
were struggling to keep up with Brightwood 
who took away a 7 goal win! 
Brightwood moved onto the Grand Final to 
play against Preston for the title!

Grand Final:
Preston vs Brightwood
You could see the nerves of all the players 
as they stepped onto the court. This was it 
the final game to claim all victory! 
Both teams started off strong and it was a 
nail bitting finish with Preston only winning 
by 1 goal!

Congratulations to all the members of 
Preston Netball Team. What a great finish!

Thankyou to all students and staff who 
helped organised this event. 
Stay tuned for what we have planned next!

Bike Ed
From Friday 23rd September to Friday 30th 
September we will be running Bike Ed.
(Friday Week 9 - Friday Week 10)

More information about Bike Ed will be sent 
out within the next couple of weeks. 

Please note as we have so many students, 
this year only year 5 and 6’s will be 
participating in Bike Ed.
			         - Mrs Jenner
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Available to purchase at Lunchtime in 
Week 6. Tuesday 30th Aug, Wednesday 
31st Aug and Thursday 1st Sep.Fathers Day Stall

GIFT CARD - $1.00 SPORT SOCKS - $5.00 DAD MUG - $4.00

LARGE GIFT BAG - $2.50
SMALL GIFT BAG - $2.00

BEST DAD PEN - $2.00 STAINLESS STEEL THERMAL 
TRAVEL MUG - $5.00

TOFFEES & FRUIT ROCK CANDY 
FOR DAD - BOTH $2.00

COOL FIBRE GYM 
TOWEL - $4.00

BAMBOO BOTTLE 
OPENER - $4.50

BBQ MIT - $3.00 BIG GLAS STEIN - $6.00 ANTI STRESS BALL - $3.00



BLUETOOTH WATERPROOF 
SPEAKER - $8.00

CHAMOIS CLOTH - $3.00 SUPER TOOL KIT - $7.00

DESKMATE CLOCK - 
$7.00

CAR AIR FRESHNER - 
$2.50

4 IN 1 TAPE MEASURE - 
$4.00

DAD CAP - $7.00 WASH AND WAX KIT - 
$6.00

PEN MULTI TOOL - $3.50

KET RING - $3.00 HANDY LANTERN - $6.00

Fathers Day
Sunday 4th Sep

Fathers Day Stall Volunteers 
Needed:

(Lunchtime in the well)

Tuesday 30th Aug 
(4 people still required)

Wednesday 31st Aug
(Volunteers Full)

Thursday 1st Sep
(2 people still required)

Please let the office know if you are 
available to help out
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Assembly Award Winners

Room 6
Kaleah, Madison, Nash and Joshua

Room 8
Leyton

Room 1
Layla and Ava

Room 2
Chelsea, Charlise and Dante

Ber 1
Lucy, Evie, Rhys and Lans

Ber 2
Curtis, Tj and Oscar

Ber 3
Millah and Michelle

Ber 4
Hunter and Ayden

Room 20
Alexa and Elissa

Room 7
Leroy and Amahli

Room 18
Ryan and Jacob



Lexile AwardsPremier’s Reading Challenge Awards

Remember there is only 2 weeks left 
to complete the Premier’s Reading 

Challenge. 
More information on page 3.

Athena, Casey, Claudia, Elliot and Hudson Riley and Casey

Henry, Caitlyn, Jed and Nate

2022 Focus is Literacy
Staff have been busy attending training sessions over the last year to learn more 
about Literacy, Spelling and Reading in particular. We have been reading a book 
called Spelling for Life by Lyn Stone and she has listed a few ‘spelling for life quick 
rules.’ There are many spelling rules, we will list a few in each newsletter during the 
term. It will be interesting to see if you have heard of these rules before. We will also 
share some definitions of terms you may not have heard before.  

You may notice the more technical terms being used in classrooms and your children 
may come home using this language. The way we deliver spelling has slightly 
changed due to the training we have been doing, the foundation work of grammar 
and spelling rules have always been taught and will continue to be.  

We will continue to work in adding this information and some new activities to our 
school website as the term progresses.  

Week 5

Spelling for Life Quick Rules List
•	 A consonant plus –ie cannot be split 

at the end of a word.
•	 Final Silent E can stop words looking 

like plurals.
•	 When you add a vowel suffix to a Final 

Silent E word, drop the Final Silent E.  
•	 When a vowel comes before <r> it 

goes wacky.
•	 <e>, <a>, <r> inside a word often 

makes a Wicked Sister sound.

Glossary
•	 Phoneme – The smallest possible unit 

of sound.  The word ‘pat’ has three 
phonemes, in that it can be broken 
into three separate units.  The word 
‘path’ also has three phonemes, the 
units /p-a-th/.  

•	 Phonemic awareness – The ability 
to perceive the number, order, 
sameness, and difference of sounds 
within words.  

•	 Phonology – The study of the sound 
system of a language and the 
relationships within.  
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It’s not to late to send in your Bookweek Photos! The dealine has been extended to 
the end of the day on Friday!



Student’s name…………………………………………………… 

Teacher/classroom……………………………………………... 

Show bag …………@ $4.30  Orange or Apple Juice 
                                                                                    PLEASE CIRCLE YOUR CHOICE OF JUICE 

Add 2x Spring Rolls or 1x Party Pie (additional $1.50) 
PLEASE CIRCLE EITHER SPRING ROLLS OR PARTY PIE TO ADD TO ORDER 

 Mon 29/8   Tues 30/8   Wed 31/8   Thur 1/9  
              PLEASE CIRCLE WHAT DAY YOU WOULD LIKE YOUR LUNCH ORDER 

Total money enclosed $................. 
*Please return order forms and payment to the Canteen or place your order via Qkr! 

 

Balaklava Schools’ Canteen have a  
special Adelaide Show inspired treat for BPS  

Students in Week 6. 
During this week, the following  ‘show bag’ will be 
available for purchase via the below order slip and 

on Qkr! 
2x Dinosnacks, 1x Orange or Apple Juice Cup                                                           

1x bag popcorn and 1x Freddo Frog   $4.30 
Add 2x Spring Rolls or 1x Party Pie   $5.80 

BALAKLAVA SCHOOLS CANTEEN  
 SHOW WEEK — Week 6 

Order Form 

Have you recently had a 
bathroom makeover?

We are currently seeking donations 
of pre-loved towels for First Aid and 
other purposes. Please drop them 

into the front office.

Choir News
The Choir is off to the Magic Millions 

on Monday 29th Aug for their 
rehearsal of the 

Fesitval of Muisic Choir.
Please see Mrs B for all other details.
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Community News

VACSWIM
Early Bird Enrolments - Don’t forget to take advantage!

Time is ticking before enrolments open to the public, get in quick to secure your 
preferred location, time and level!

Visit our enrolment page to enrol your little one now!
https://www.vacswimsa.com.au/enrol

*Please note Balaklava dates are coming soon

Block 1: 19th - 23rd December
Block 2: 2nd - 6th January
Block 3: 9th - 13th January
Block 4: 16th - 20th January

Find us on 
Facebook
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Parent forum for parents and carers 
of children with disability 

Parents and carers of children and 
young people with disability are 

invited to a parent forum.
The forum will provide the 

opportunity to:
•	 ·Meet the new Director 

for Inclusive Teaching and 
Learning

•	 Contribute ideas to the Special 
Education Resource Unit (SERU) 
Parent Engagement project, 
which aims to provide advice 
and support for preschools and 
schools in their engagement 
with families

•	 Hear the latest information 
about One Plan and 
Personalised Learning and 
have questions answered.

When: Thursday 1 September 2022
Time: 9.45am to 2.15pm

Venue: 72a Marlborough St, Henley 
Beach

Contact
SERU - Phone: 8235 2871

Email: education.ParentForum@
sa.gov.au



Term 3 Planner 2022
Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1
25/7 26/7

Footsteps
27/7 28/7 29/7

Road Safety
Newsletter

2
1/8
Golf Clinics

2/8
Footsteps
Rm 6/7 - BCCC

3/8 4/8
Basketball Rm 
6,7,B1,B3
Rm 6/7 - 
BCCC

5/8
Balaklava 
Eisteddfod 
5th-7th
Assembly 2:20pm

3
8/8 9/8

Footsteps
Finance Mtg
Gov Council 
Mtg

10/8
SAPSASA 
Basketball 
Balaklava

11/8
Basketball Rm 
6,7,B1,B3

12/8
Newsletter

4
15/8
Yr 3 Acara Trial

16/8
SPORTS DAY

17/8 18/8

SAPSASA 
Soccer

19/8
Assembly 2:20pm

5
22/8 23/8

Footsteps
24/8
Bus Mtg

25/8
Basketball Rm 
6,7,B1,B3
Newsletter

26/8
Bookweek Parade

6
29/8
Magic Millions 
Choir

30/8
Footsteps
Rm 6/7 - BCCC

31/8
Rm 6/7 - BCCC
Cyber Safety

1/9
Basketball Rm 
6,7,B1,B3
SAPSASA 
Athletics Burra

2/9
Student Free Day 

7
5/9
Royal Adelaide 
Show 3rd - 11th
SCHOOL CLOSURE

6/9
Book Play
Footsteps

7/9
Bus Safety 
Sessions

8/9
Newsletter

9/9
PCC 1:30pm

8
12/9 13/9

Footsteps
Finance Mtg
Gov Council 
Mtg

14/9 15/9 16/9
RE
Assembly 2:20pm

9
19/9 20/9 21/9 22/9

Newsletter
23/9
Bike Ed - Yr 5/6

10
26/9
Bike Ed - Yr 5/6

27/9
Bike Ed - Yr 5/6

28/9
Bike Ed - Yr 5/6

29/9
Bike Ed - Yr 5/6

30/9
Bike Ed - Yr 5/6
2:10pm Early 
Dismissal
End of Term 3

Meetings SAPSASA Student Free Days Excursions
Fundraising Incursions Assemblies

BALAKLAVA SHOW 24TH September

BOOK FAIR

Illawanga Camp

BOOK WEEK

FATHERS DAY STALL (TUES - THURS)


